
..'~~~'

.n~i--"
Timber Bridge Information Resource Center

NEWSLETTEROF THE NATIONALTIMBERBRIDGEINITIATIVE

Editor Tinathan Royce

Timber Bridge
Information Center

ED n June 24,1991, Mr. Stephen

C. Quintana reponed to the

National Timber Bridge Information

Resource Center (TBIRC) at Morgan-

town, West Virginia to assume the

responsiblities of Program Director of the
Timber Bridge Information Resource
Center.

Mr. Quintana (Steve) has been with the

Forest Service since 1985. He spent three

years as the Regional Structural Engineer
and three years as the Facilities Engineer
in the Cibola National Forest at the South-

western Region. In his last position as

Regional Structural Engineer, Steve was

responsible for the Structures Program
which included bridges, tramways,
facilities, and coordinator of the timber

bridge programs. He has also worked for

private consultants, city, state and other
Federal agencies.

Steve earned a Bachelor of Science at

New Mexico State University in Las
Cruces, New Mexico and a Masters in
Business Administration at Colorado

State University in Fort Collins,

Colorado. He is a registered Professional

Engineer in New Mexico.
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AASHTO Guide Specifications for the
Design of Stress-Laminated
Wood Decks Available

IIhe American Association of State Highway and Transpor-

tation Officials (AASHTO) has published the Guide

Specificationsforthe Designof Sress-Laminated WoodDecks. This

title supplements the 1989 edition of Standard Specifications for

HighwayBridges andincludes the specificationsnecessary to design

stress-laminatedsolid sawn wood decks. To obtain your copy of the

Guide, contact AASHTO, 444 N. Capitol St., N.W., Suite 225,.

Washington, DC 20001. Phone: (202) 624-5800. The guide is

$5.00 per copy plus shipping and handling.

We at the Timber Bridge Information Resource Center thank the

members of the AASHTO subcommittee for their support of wood

products as a bridge material. Several years of technological re-

search in stress-laminated wood decks have provided the basis for

development of these guide specifications. We also extend our

thanks to the researchers, designers and entrepreneurs who have

participated in the construction of experimental and demonstration

bridges which were used in support of the development of these

guide specifications. No doubt, as investigations of alternate design

systems andmaterials continue, the bridge construction costs in both

rural and suburban areas will be reduced; a goal toward which we
are committed.

- Stephen C. Quintana
Program Director

Timber Bridge Information
Resource Center

Morgantown, West Virginia




